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PSA demands that salary negotiations for 2023/24 

commence! 
 

The current salary agreement expires on 31 March 2023. Since salary negotiations are generally 

protracted, the PSA has demanded that SARS immediately commences with salary negotiations for the 

upcoming financial year. Despite numerous written requests to SARS, it has to date not responded. The 

PSA has now demanded that should SARS immediately not respond, the PSA will have no alternative but 

to declare a dispute at the CCMA. 

 

Update 2021/22-wage dispute  

Members will recall that the PSA was the only Union that challenged the employer’s failure to implement 

the third year of the 2019-wage agreement. The employer only partially implemented the agreed salary 

percentage and still owes all employees 2.3%. The PSA referred the dispute to the High Court in Pretoria 

and the matter was argued in October 2022. The PSA has approached the High Court to determine when 

the judgement will be ready. The Judge’s secretary informed the PSA that judgement is not yet ready. 

The PSA was reassured that the judgement will be sent to us as soon as it has been written by the 

honourable Judge.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

   

Please contact your Full-Time Shop Steward should the PSA membership fee not be reflecting on 

your pay slip for the necessary amendments to be done. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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